To:  

All U.S.-Based HughesNet Resellers

From: 

HughesNet™ Program Management

Subject:
Update: Improvements in Fair Access Policy (FAP) Parameters for IA-100 Service

Date:

April 20, 2007

Please be advised that Hughes is implementing changes in the Fair Access Policy parameters for the IA-100 service plan in order to improve service performance levels for all HughesNet customers.  NOTE:  This is the only service plan offered bv U.S.-based Resellers that is affected by this change.

The changes will be implemented as follows:

· The download threshold for IA-100 will be increased by 25 MB, from the current 350 MB to 375 MB.

· The current static recovery system will be replaced with a dynamic recovery system.  Moving to a dynamic recovery system will enable HughesNet to adjust recovery rates as needed to permit the maximum possible download thresholds.  This change means that “recovery rates” cannot be published, as they are not static; instead they are dynamic based on changing network conditions.

· Customers who exceed the download threshold will experience reduced throughput for approximately 24 hours.  If the system continues to be utilized during this period, the customer’s full download capacity may not be restored at the end of that FAP recovery period. During this time normal system usage for browsing will be 2 to 3 times slower than the customer’s normal browsing experience.

· On-line usage reporting will be updated to reflect the new thresholds and FAP status. 

· Resellers and end-customers will not need to do anything to accommodate these changes. 

· There should be no down time or outages related to implementation of the changes.  

· Per our earlier notice, these changes were put in effect beginning 4/18/07 and will be completed by 5/06/07.   

If you have any further questions, please contact your Program manager or Sales Representative.

Thank you for your continued support.

